THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent
DATE:

AUGUST 15, 2013
SUBJECT:
APPROVE VARIANCE REQUEST FOR ART ROOM DOOR ON NEW G.C. BURKHEAD PROJECT
ISSUE:  The Board needs to approve the request to ask for a variance in the required art room exterior door.
FACTS


The Kentucky Department of Education requires as part of program space to have an exterior art room door for access to the outside of the school.  The requirement is not for emergency egress but more for artist value.  We want to avoid as many exterior doors as possible to help improve the safe environment for our students from intruders.
RECOMMENDATION
I RECOMMEND THE BOARD approve The Variance request for an art room exterior door on THE NEW G.C. BURKHEAD PROJECT.

RECOMMENDED MOTION


I MOVE THE BOARD approve The Variance request for an art room exterior door on THE NEW G.C. BURKHEAD PROJECT.
